
Green Group newsletter 

Our Green Group 
Friends… 

Since our last newsletter the Green group has 
grown, and we have talked about our Emotions. 
The children enjoyed making different faces 

and using their words to express their feelings: 
“I am not happy” (with a pout) and  

“I am happy” (with a smile). 

Outside play un 

Reading fun 

February 
2015 

Book Study 
“Goldilocks & the three Bears” 

My senses 
“I can taste Sour 
and Sweet fruit 
with my mouth.” 

During this past 
month we have said 
goodbye to Zariff 
and Yasmine who 
are leaving the 

country. Ms Nhien 
and Martin have 

moved to SK Street 
10, and some of 
our friends moved 
to the Big Kids 

class:  
Patrick, Bond, Tilde 

and James.  
We wish them well.  

In Smartkids we make 
birthdays very special. 
Children have a special 
chair and crown to wear 
at a little party and are 

given a gift. 

Fine Motor Skill 
activity 

 

Making Xmas 
Ornaments 

 

Hello everyone, 
 

It has been a great beginning of 
the year so far. 2014 was full of 
interesting themes and topics.  
The children adjusted comfortably 
to our bigger Green group and 
enjoyed playing and learning 
together. 
We provided different activities 
appropriate to the various age 
levels in our group and we are very 
proud to see  some of our friends  
moving up to the “Big Kids”  class.                              
During our new year we will learn 
about animals…and more. We can’t 
wait to have more fun together. 



Dates to remember: 
 

13 February: Dragon dance 
14th to 24rd  February: Tet holiday – CLOSED 

25th February: Smartkids resumes 
21st March: Open morning 9.00 to 11.00 

23rd to 27th March: Parent & teacher meetings 
24th of April to 4th May: Spring holidays 
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Science:  

We added food colouring and 
dishwashing liquid to milk and 

watched what happened.  
Early science activities 
encourage curiosity and 

questioning in the children. 

Our group in pictures… 

Yoga 
I can: balance my body, follow 

instructions, stretch, coordinate my 
movements, explore what my body 

can do, and have a lot of fun! 

Show and Tell 
It is important to 

bring a toy on 
Tuesday or Friday 
for our “Show and 

Tell” time. 
Children are building 
confidence during 

this special sharing 
time. 

Christmas was so much fun.  
We decorated our class, studied 

the Ginger bread man story, did a 
lot of counting, and enjoyed this 

holiday theme. 


